
WOLFEBORO CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
DREDGE & FILL MEETING 

June 8, 2009 
 

 

Members Present: Dan Coons, Chairman, Mike Hodder, Vice-Chairman, Bob Gilbert, Lenore Clark, Randy 
Tetreault, Ed Roundy, Dave Wheeler, Members, Sarah Silk, Alternate. 

 

Martha Hogan 
629 Pleasant Valley Road 
TM #237-11 
Special Use Permit 
 
The applicant has requested to construct a single family dwelling and garage within the wetlands buffer. 
 
Referencing the Martha Hogan Special Use Permit application, TM #237-11, the Wolfeboro 
Conservation Commission noted the following; due to insufficient information, the Commission is 
unable to provide advice as to whether we feel the proposal is acceptable.  These reasons include but, 
are not necessarily limited to; apparent incomplete and unstamped wetland delineation, the buffer 
boundary not noted and a grading plan not provided.  If approved, the Commission requests natural 
vegetation be retained for as much of the wetland buffer as is feasible.  
 
 
Martha Peters Living Trust 
159 Springfield Point Road 
Lake Winnipesaukee 
TM #259-26 
Special Use Permit 
 
 
The applicant has requested to construct a single family residence to replace existing residence in violation 
shorefront setback. 
  
The Wolfeboro Conservation Commission tabled the Martha Peters Living Trust Special Use Permit 
application, TM #237-11, due to insufficient information.  
 
 
David Marshall III 
Haines Hill Road 
TM #45-7 
Minimum Impact Expedited 
 
The applicant has requested to construct a 6’ wide driveway access to a proposed garage at a private airport 
runway; requiring two wetland impacts.  The impacts include a 9’X8’ wooden bridge and a 18’X20’ culvert with 
stone headwalls. 
 
The Wolfeboro Conservation Commission cited no objection to the David Marshall III Minimum Impact 
Expedited application, TM #45-7 however, noted it appears that impact #2 is located on an abutting 
property that is separately owned.  
 
 



Port Wedeln Association 
26 Port Wedeln Road 
Lake Winnipesaukee 
TM #200-18 & 6 
Permit By Notification 
 
The applicant has requested to repair (re-level) and/or replace approximately 50’X8’ of existing dock area, 9 
dock support pilings, 1 tie-off piling and reset jetty rock work. 
 
The Wolfeboro Conservation Commission cited no objection to the Port Wedeln Association Permit By 
Notification application, TM #200-18 & 6.  
 
 
 


